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The North Florida Chapter of ASSP held its September 2020 meeting on September 16, 2020 as a virtual webinar meeting. Bob Dooley, President began the online meeting at 12:00 noon with 13 members and guests attending. Bob welcomed everyone to the virtual meeting.

1. For today’s meeting Bob Dooley thanked:
a. Andreas Wagner of Golder for being our speaker;
b. Steve Brown, past Chapter President, for utilizing his MS Teams account and making this possible;
c. The students at the University of Florida

2. For this virtual meeting:
a. You will by default be on mute, so you will have to unmute yourself to be able to speak. You may also use the comments box
b. For voting purposes, please use the comments box.

Bob mentioned the May meeting minutes had been distributed electronically to the members. Bob asked for a motion to dispense with the reading of and to approve the minutes. Motion made by Lois Wilneff and seconded by Gus Cagigas. Bob called for a vote by asking if anyone objects to unmute and say so. There were no objections and the minutes were approved. 

Treasurer Report for the North Florida Chapter. As of Sept 16, 2020, the chapter has a balance: $5,680 in the bank account.

Bob addressed, meeting fees:
1. Meeting fees:
a. Please make payment if you are able to.
b. Proceeds go to: 
i. ASSP Scholarship fund - $1k to $3k per year.
ii. Membership in NE Florida Safety Council $500 to $1k per year.
iii. Sending chapter members to ASSP Leadership Training $1k to $2k per year.
iv. Sending chapter President or President Elect to required regional meetings - $500 to $1k per year.
v. Food for meetings - $200 to $275 per meeting.
c. If you are not able to pay, it is important that you continue to attend anyway.
d. There is an ASSP national program in-place to help members in certain situations pay their annual dues.  Contact me or another leader for details.
Membership Report. The North Florida Chapter has 211 Members. There are 22 members in grace status, 1 new & 4 relinquished memberships within the last 30 days.

Bob called for any old business – 

1. No old business

Bob presented and called for any new business –

1. Bob, spoke of the next meeting - October 5 is a joint virtual meeting with the Central Florida Chapter (Gabriella Pace - President). Liz Hill and Dede Montgomery will speak about What Safety and Health Professionals Should Know about Total Worker Health.  Dede and Liz represent the Oregon Total Worker Health Alliance. The concept of TWH was coined and is supported by the National Institute of Occupational Safety and Health (NIOSH).
2. There was no other new business

Bob had those in attendance online to introduce themselves.

Bob introduced the webinar presenter Andreas Wagner of Golder Associates, Inc. 
The webinar topic: Legionella – Assessing the Workplace

With no further business, Bob thanked all that the attendees and the meeting was adjourned at 1:15 PM.
 


Respectfully submitted,

Steven Wilson, Secretary
North Florida ASSE Chapter 
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